
 

 

 

 

To:  IEHP 834 Trading Partners   

From: IEHP EDI   

Date:           April 26, 2023         

Subject: Month-End IEHP Outbound 834 File Update   

 

Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) would like to provide a reminder that during IEHP's month-end 

processing, IEHP's Daily 834 Eligibility files will not be generated. Please expect IEHP's Monthly 834 

Eligibility file the first working-day of the month. In the meantime, please continue to utilize IEHP's 

Provider Portal to verify member eligibility.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the IEHP EDI Specialists at 

EDISpecialist@iehp.org. 

 

As a reminder, all communications sent by IEHP can also be found on our Provider portal at:  

www.iehp.org > For Providers > Plan Updates > Correspondence. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the IEHP Provider Call Center at  

(909) 890-2054, (866) 223-4347 or email ProviderServices@iehp.org 
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